
From: g Lucy   
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Objection on D01-20014&D02-20028 

Dear Ms. and the clerks of Richmond Hill, 

I am the representative of Mill Pond Chinese community.  We are strongly against D01-
20014&D02-20028. Any overdevelopment will hurt the rights of residents in the 
surrounding areas  

Regards  

Lucy Gao  
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